
 

 

SPECIAL NOTICE: 
Fiber Optic Broadband Service coming to Jefferson 

In Spring 2022, LCI Fiber Optic Network (LCI)  and the State of Maine were awarded a federal National Telecom 

and Information Administration (NTIA) Grant to build out a blazing fast (up to a gigabit!) fiber optic broadband 

network to serve approximately 500 addresses in Jefferson that were considered to be UNSERVED (i.e., a 

location with access to broadband speeds less than 50 Mbps download and 10 Mbps upload). 
  

Your address may be one of the locations 

included in this grant project area*  
 

* not all roads in Jefferson are eligible under the federal grant guidelines  … 

but you may still be able to access fiber optic broadband service under LCI’s standard installation terms.  
 

 

Work on the new fiber network has already begun: 

• Network engineering design and environmental assessments  – completed  

• Purchase and renovation of 39 Washington St. building  –  near completion  
o It will house our network distribution equipment, and 

o the LCI Customer Service Center and showroom 

• Pole permitting and make ready – underway 

• Placement of fiber lines on poles – beginning Spring 2023. 

• Fiber drop lines connected to individual homes -  beginning Summer 2023.   

• First installations and connections for subscribers – beginning late Summer/Early Fall 2023  
 

  

Please NOTE that the earliest possible installation for new subscribers will be 

late Summer/early Fall. 

Please be patient … BUT don’t wait. 
To reserve your spot on the installation schedule …  

APPLY NOW! 
For all the details & to apply online (you pay nothing at this time & it only takes minutes)  

go to:  www.lcifiber.net 
 

If you have any questions – please email us at  Jeffersonproject@lcifiber.net 

LCI Fiber Optic Network  - 133 Back Meadow Road - Nobleboro, Maine 04555 

http://www.lcifiber.net/
mailto:project@lcifiber.net

